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Ottawa, 18th July, 1910.

Sir,-

With reference to your report for the month of

June, I beg to say that the Department is pleased to

learn therefrom that the Indians generally who guthered

at Albert Bay before going to divers iniet were law abiding.

The Department is particularly pleased at the suppression

of theoudiquor traffic.

Your obedient servant,

Secretary.

W. M. Halliday, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Albert Bay, B. C.
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